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 Hello Everyone, 
  
Welcome to the premier edition of the Miatas of Muskoka newsletter, designed to provide  
members with pertinent information regarding the club and your car. We are asking members to 
provide alternative suggestions for the name of this newsletter. 
  
Our first "Meet & Greet" took place on Sat July 24,2010 and can easily be determined as a suc-
cess. Those members who attended had the opportunity to meet other Miata enthusiasts as well 
as see their cars. 
We had ten Miatas  to check out and a wide range of generations, colours and modifications to 
take in. 
  
After introductions and some  "bench racing" Gord Bauldry led the caravan to Skyways restaurant 
for a brief group meeting over coffee to discuss some future plans/trips/events . Some events dis-
cussed were such things as Poker runs, overnight cruises to exotic locations (what Ottawa isn't 
exotic?) and day trips both during the week and on weekends.  The group departed after leaving 
Gord & Laurel Bauldry with a few trip suggestions which will be organized and communicated to 
you shortly. 
 
We would like to thank you for your interest  and look forward to a long and happy relationship 
with your club and your Miata. 
  
Your Editor, 
 

ZOOM -  ZOOM 
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In the beginning, there were ten……….. 
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Feedback Link  

If you have any comments, questions or would like to provide feedback regarding any of the articles in this newsletter 
please click here lbauldry@surenet.net 

1991—Michael & Sue Topping 

2001—Nigel Ford and Darlene 

2006 —Mike and Brenda Kingsbury 

2003—Norm and Diane Way 

2006 —Don and Inez Barrick 

2001—Bill and Ruth Glassford 

2002—Gordon and Laurel Bauldry 

2002—Wendy Boulay and Doug  

1999—Grant Murray 

1999—Don and Suzanne Dawe 
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